
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the end of our partnership term, we want 

to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support and commitment 

to our mission. 

Your generosity over the past year has made a significant impact, enabling us to [mention 

specific achievements or projects supported by the donor]. We are incredibly proud of what 

we've accomplished together and look forward to building on this success. 

As we plan for the upcoming year, we would like to discuss the renewal of our partnership. We 

believe that with your continued support, we can [mention future goals and impact anticipated 

with renewed partnership]. 

We would love to arrange a time to discuss this further and explore how we can continue to work 

together for the benefit of our community. Please let us know your availability for a meeting in 

the coming weeks. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and support. We look forward to the possibility of 

continuing our partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


